Attn: Members of the House Health and Human Services Committee,

| am writing to express my sincere support for Bill 5351, which ensures highly qualified
aesthetic nurses continue to provide exceptional care that patients, like myself, trust.
For ten 10 years, | have been under the care of my aesthetic nurse, who is highly
knowledgeable and skilled in assessing and creating safe, effective treatment plans
tailored to my needs. Throughout this time, | have always felt safe, well-educated, and
confident in the procedures performed. i have also witnessed firsthand the progression
of her skills, and | completely trust her knowledge and ability.

Passing this bill is crucial to maintaining access to the superb care that |, and others,
depend on. If this bill were opposed, | would have the difficult task of locating another
trusted provider. This would be unfortunate because the continuity of my care would be
disrupted.

Support Bill 535. Protect patient choice, continuity of care, and access to skilled
aesthetic professionals. Ensure patients continue to receive safe, high-quality
treatments from experienced providers they trust.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
Sandra Lorea



